Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 11:51 AM

To: ‘Amber L Groves'; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
Cc: Camille J Bryant

Subject: RE: Re-submittal of C Plains Jal Station Tank 1231 Pump Variance Request - APPROVAL
12/03/2020

Amber Groves — Plains Pipeline

RE: NRM2022150038

In review of the supplied information and with the understanding that the additional excavation that has occurred will
supply needed information in final report, the remediation plan and variance request is APPROVED.

The Qil Conservation Division (OCD) appreciates your efforts. In data base | am now listed as the reviewer. Leaving Mr.
Hamlet, Ms. Venegas and Ms. Eads on this communication is for their reference only in terms of Pay Portal listing.

Please keep a copy of this communication, as no paper copy will follow. If there are any questions, please contact as
needed.

Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD
505-670-6549

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Amber L Groves <ALGroves@paalp.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 7:26 AM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD <Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>;
Camille J Bryant <CJBryant@paalp.com>

Subject: [EXT] Re-submittal of NRM2022150038 Plains Jal Station Tank 1231 Pump Variance Request

Good Morning,
Please accept this as a re-submittal of NRM2022150038 Plains Jal Station Tank 1231 Pump Variance Request. This was

submitted to the NMOCD online portal under PO#54X6N-200915-C-1410 on September 15, 2020 and would now be
considered in automatic denial. Please feel free to give me a call at (575)200-5517 should you have any questions.




Thank you,

Amber L. Groves
Remediation Coordinator
Plains All American

3112 ' W. ‘US Hwy 82
Lovington, NM 88260

575-200-5517
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